
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS 
Clubs will start with effect from next week—letters about 
the clubs on offer will come home this week. 
If you are willing to offer your services at an after-school 
club please contact Mr Garvey to discuss this further. 

Happy Birthday to….. 

Summer  10 

STARS OF THE WEEK…. 
Discovery:  

Columbia:  

Voyager:   

Atlantis:  

Challenger:  

Endeavour:  

TEAM POINTS…. 

Betteshanger:   

Tilmanstone:   

Snowdown:   

Chislet:   

Events Diary 2017-18 

 

Mon 11 Jun    Start of term Six 

Wed 13 Jun   Year 5 Science Jamboree 

Fri 15 Jun   Father’s Day Breakfast 

Wed 20 Jun   Year 6 Matilda Trip 

Fri 22 Jun   Voyager Class Assembly 9am 

Fri 29 Jun   Columbia Assembly 9am 

    Summer Fayre 

Fri 6 Jul   Discovery Assembly 9am 

9-13 Jul   Year 6 Residential 

Fri 13 Jul   PTA Disco 

    Year 5 (Endeavour) Assembly 9am 

Wed 18 Jul   Sports Day 

Fri 20 Jul   Endeavour Class Production  

    (2pm and 7pm) 

Tue 24 Jul      Last Day Of The School Year  

Start of Term 2018 - 2019 

Mon 3 September – Start of Term 1 
Fri 19 October – End of Term 1 
Mon 29 October – Start of Term 2 
Wed 19 December – End of Term 2 
Thurs 3 January 2019 – Start of Term 3 
Fri 15 February – End of Term 3 
Mon 25 February – Start of Term 4 
Fri 5 April – End of Term 4 
Tues 23 April – Start of Term 5 
Mon 6 May – Bank Holiday 

Fri 24 May – End of Term 5 

Mon 3 – Fri 7 June – Staff Training Days 

Mon 10 June – Start of Term 6 

Tues 23 July – End of Term 6 

PTA Events 

Fri 29 Jul Summer Fayre 
Fri 13 Jul Disco 

Forest School Dates — Term 6 

Fri 15 Jun  Y3,4,5,6 

Fri 22 Jun  Y1,4,5,6 

Fri 29 Jun  Y1,2,3,4 

Fri 6 Jul  Y3,4,5,6 

Fri 13 Jul Y1,2,4,5 

Fri 20 Jul Y1,2,3 



Monday 11 June 2018 

This Wednesday (13th June) a selection of year 5 and 6 

pupils will be taking part in the East Kent Science       

Jamboree.  All parents of children involved will be      

receiving an additional letter about this today.  Please 

complete and return to school tomorrow.  The session 

will take place during the afternoon and the children 

will be back at school for 3.15pm.   

There is a Music Festival involving all of the schools in 

our RAiD collaboration taking place Friday 22nd June.  

This involves the children in Year 3.  They will travel to 

and from the event, which is held at Priory Fields in    

Dover, by train. All children will need a packed lunch on 

this day.  A separate letter will come home regarding 

this during the week. 

A reminder that our summer fayre is now to take place 

after school on Friday 29th June.  Look out for a flyer all 

about this event coming home soon!  In preparation for 

this event, please can children bring in the following: 

Friday 15th June—Prizes for Tombola 

Friday 22nd June—Bottles for Bottle Raffle 

Friday 29th June—Cakes for Cake Stall 

On each of these Fridays children are allowed to wear 

non-school uniform. 

Later on this term we also start to welcome the children 

who will be joining our reception class in September.  If 

you are unaware of these timings please call the school 

office. 

There are still a few class assemblies left before the end 

of the year.  These dates can be found on the reverse of 

this letter. Following each assembly there is the chance 

for family members to come and look at the children's 

work back in the classroom. 

 

Welcome back to the last term of the school year.  This 

term is always one of the busiest and most exciting 

ones for all involved. Please keep an eye out in the 

dates section of this weekly newsletter as there are a 

number of key events coming up over the next six and a 

bit weeks. 

Thank you to all of the parents who took the               

opportunity to meet with their child’s class teacher    

during the final week of last term.  If you were unable 

to secure an appointment time, please do endeavour to 

try to meet with your child’s class teacher before the 

end of the school year. These discussions are vital so as 

to share the both the progress being made by children 

and to work together on any areas to develop.  To make 

a time to meet with a teacher either contact them at 

the school gate or call the school office to arrange a 

convenient time. 

As mentioned in a previous newsletter, Mrs Wilkinson-

Tough is now on maternity leave. However, the         

opportunities for children to use the Forest School area 

for their learning will continue.  Please see front of 

newsletters for dates. 

This Friday (15th June), we are offering Bacon         

Sandwiches to Dads as this Sunday will be Father’s Day.  

These will be on offer at our usual Breakfast Club.  

Please return the slip that is coming home today should 

you wish to come along on Friday morning. 

Next week, the Year 6 children will be going to watch 

the West End musical “Matilda”.  This takes place on 

Wednesday 20th June. Please remember to return form 

if you have not already done so. 

Tel:   01304 830376                                                                  Email: office@eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk 

Website: www.eythorne-elvington.kent.sch.uk                  Twitter: @EEPrimary 


